
Notice of delay of publication of the draft 
Statement of Accounts 2023/24 

Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 Notice 

 

Under section 10 of the Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015, the Council 
is required to publish its draft annual Statement of Accounts by 31st May. 

At this time the Council is unable to publish a draft statement of accounts 
for 2023/24 for the following reasons: 
 

Due to the 2021/22 audit not yet being complete, the opening balances 
for 2022/23 cannot yet be confirmed which has resulted in a delay to 
completion of both 2022/23 and 2023/24. 

 

Further notifications will be placed on the website once the draft accounts 
for 2022/23 and 2023/24 are complete and available for public inspection. 

 

Vicki Summerfield 

S151 Officer 

  


